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NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC

Notice is hereby given the City of Sulphur Springs will be closed Friday,
April 19, 2019, in observance of GOOD FRIDAY.

The City Secretary's office, located at 201 North Davis Street, will be
open from 8:00 a. m. until 11:00 a. m. on Friday, April 19, 2019 to
perform election duties.

April 19 is the last day to accept an application in person for a ballot to
be voted by mail.

Please call 903.439.3702 to drop off your application or for any
information regarding the elections.
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Gale Roberts,
City Secretary
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